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ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
 
COMMERCE PUBLIC SCHOOLS are seeking a person to serve on the Board of 
Education through the February 12, 2019 election. To be eligible, a person must 
live in the school district, be registered to vote, and awarded a high school 
diploma or certificate of high school equivalency. A person is ineligible to serve 
on the Board of Education if (s)he is currently employed by the Commerce 
Public Schools or is related to any other Board of Education member or to any 
employee of the Commerce Public Schools within the second degree by blood 
or marriage. 

 
For more information or to apply, contact the Office of the Superintendent, 
Commerce Public Schools, 217 Commerce St., Commerce, OK 74339, phone 
918-675-4316. 
 


